
Born into Care Wales:  

A practice and research update 

 
 

 

 

7th, 8th or 9th November  

9.30 am - 12.30 pm on MS Teams 

 

These half-day events, each hosted by one of the Local Family Justice 

Boards, will give an opportunity to hear the latest developments in 

research and practice regarding infants in the child protection and 

family justice system in Wales. 

Drawing on new analysis by the Family Justice Data Partnership, 

qualitative work carried out as part of the Born into Care series and 

practice developments in Wales, the event will share: 

1) New insights about pathways into care for babies, shedding 

light on the use of voluntary accommodation for babies, or care 

proceedings. 

2) New guidelines for England and Wales which aim to improve 

practice when the State intervenes at birth.  

3) Practice developments across Wales that aim to prevent the 

entry of babies to care and repeat care proceedings. 

 

To sign up for an event, please click HERE or follow the QR code and 

sign up for one of the sessions: 
 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/47147

